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Dear Community Member, 
 
UNIDOS is a Hispanic community outreach program designed to provide assistance to 
Spanish speaking residents in Palestine.  The intent of the program is to act as a 
resource center for Spanish speaking residents and present information and provide 
assistance in areas of importance to the Hispanic community.  We are in the process of 
making preparations for the first UNIDOS celebration. 
 
The Palestine Police Department is asking for your assistance with raffle items or 
monetary donations.  We are asking for a tax deductible donation. 
 
We also welcome you and your staff to attend our special event, on January 27, 2018 
at the Palestine YMCA located at 5500 N Loop 256 in Palestine from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 
p.m.  We will have a food and entertainment. 
 
Thank you in advance for your considerations and we look forward to seeing you at 
UNIDOS! If you need additional information, please contact Teresa Herrera at (903) 
731-8414 or email therrera@palestine-tx.org. 
 

Respectfully,  

 
 

Andy Harvey 

Chief of Police 

Palestine Police Department 
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